

Sopot, 22 January 2014

Mr. Petro M. Kozynets President Ukrainian National Association of Savings and Credit Unions 36/1, Melnikowa St. Kiev, 04119

Dear Petro,

We are deeply concerned and disturbed to hear the most recent developments in Kiev and other cities of Ukraine. We have been devastated to note that the lives of young Ukrainians have been lost and hundreds of people have been injured on the streets of Kiev.

In this very difficult and tragic time let me assure you that we, in Poland, stand by you, all your colleagues, friends and families, and the whole Ukrainian movement.

We pray for you.

Let God be with you and save your brave nation from pain and sorrow.

Grzegorz Bierecki

Chairman of NACSCU

Rafał Matusiak

President of NACSCU